
Term 2 : Primary 6 

Across the Curriculum

Numeracy 
and Maths

Literacy

RE/Health and Wellbeing 

Important Dates: 16.11.24 – Catholic Education Week, 5.12.24 – Christmas Fayre, 17.12.24 – Whole 
School Nativity/Carol Service, 19.12.24 – P6 Christmas Party
PE days are Monday and Wednesday. All homework will be given home on a Monday and can be completed on 
any day/time that is convenient for you, before it is due on a Friday. If possible, it would be helpful if you 
could try to read with your child as often as you can.

This term P6 will be learning how to use 
addition, subtraction, multiplication and 
division when solving problems. They will be 
learning a variety of mental strategies and 
written skills to support them to solve 
number problems. 

P6 will also be exploring a variety of ways in 
which data is presented and will be able to 
ask and answer questions about the 
information. They will have the opportunity 
to collect and sort information in logical, 
organised and imaginative ways. 

P6 will be learning about procedural writing this 
term. They will be learning how to plan and structure 
a procedural text and how to include the features in 
their own writing.

This term P6 will be aiming to become more 
confident in comparing the reliability and validity of 
sources. They will also be learning how to identify 
and distinguish between fact and opinion. 

In listening and talking, P6 will be developing their 
ability to share information as well as share and 
justify their opinions with others. 

This term P6 will be starting their ‘Self Directed Learning’ (SDL) projects. P6 voted for the theme of 
‘Businesses’ and within this topic, they will begin to plan out and undertake their own independent 
learning. P6 will be learning about and developing their Meta Skills throughout this term with a focus on 
communication, collaboration, problem solving, planning and developing focus. In Spanish, P6 will be 
learning about school instructions and the human body.  In music, they will be developing their skills in 
rhythm, tempo and dynamics. They will also be learning some new songs for Christmas.

In RE, P6 will continue their journey with the 
Pope Francis Faith Award. This initiative will 
help them to grow in faith, compassion and 
community service. In HWB, P6 will be 
developing their athletics skills as well as their 
dancing skills. They will also be learning skills 
and strategies to support them in challenging 
times.

Through engaging with the Connected and 
Compassionate Classrooms resource, P6 will be 
exploring their rights. They will be learning 
about the differences between needs, wants 
and rights.


